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To whom it may concern, | am writing to contest the sale of land for housing in Linlithgow, ref H-
LL4. I consider the site of the proposed development to be problematic for a couple of reasons.
Firstly Manse road suffers from severe congestion owing to traffic going to/from the railway station
and the single lane road over the canal and under the railway lines. Adding additional housing on
Manse road will only increase the number of car journeys and add to the congestion. Secondly, the
proposed development is a green-field site and | feel that the re-development of existing built-on
sites should be considered before developing otherwise productive agricultural land.

Yours faithfully,

Michael Stoker

Sent from my iPad





